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March 20, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Bidders: 
 
Attached is copy of Addendum 1 for Custodial Supplies Bid for 2020-21 School Year.  All 
submitters must acknowledge this addendum on the proposal form.   
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
MeriAnn Besonen  
MeriAnn Besonen  
Executive Director of Business Affairs/CSBO  
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Addendum 1 
 

1. Is a sub allowed on the plastic liners as long as it matches the specs/samples 
provided?  
 
Please refer to the specifications on the bid also listed below. 
Item# 26 - PLASTIC LINERS - SIZE FOR 30/36 GAL DRUMS CLEAR .6MIL 
HEXENE EXTRA STRONG BOX OF 250 BERRY PLASTICS LSR3036HC, NO 
SUBSTITUTES 
 
Item #27 - PLASTIC LINERS - FOR 44 GAL DRUMS, CLEAR 1.3MIL HEXENE, 
EXTRA STRONG 100/BOX    38 X 58     BERRY PLASTICS LSR3858X3C   NO 
SUBSTITUTES 

 
2. Are we able to bid our brand liners this year, or is it Berry only? 

 
Please refer to the specifications on the bid also listed below. 
Item# 26 - PLASTIC LINERS - SIZE FOR 30/36 GAL DRUMS CLEAR .6MIL 
HEXENE EXTRA STRONG BOX OF 250 BERRY PLASTICS LSR3036HC, NO 
SUBSTITUTES 
 
Item #27 - PLASTIC LINERS - FOR 44 GAL DRUMS, CLEAR 1.3MIL HEXENE, 
EXTRA STRONG 100/BOX    38 X 58     BERRY PLASTICS LSR3858X3C   NO 
SUBSTITUTES 
 

3. Is the due date for the Custodial Supplies Bid still March 25, 2020?  

 
Yes.  The bid opening will take place as scheduled. You may submit your bid to the 
location specified any time prior to the cutoff date.  In order to maintain the health and 
safety of everyone, the bid opening will be held virtually.  You will be receiving a Google 
Hangout meeting invite. This will provide access to view the opening of the bids. 
 

4. We'd like to know if we can waive the notarized pages when we send in 
the bid, as we are being informed in NY to avoid going out as much as 
possible.  If we should be awarded any items, we would have the pages notarized at 
that time. 
 
Yes, please submit the bid.  The District will reach out, if any items are awarded so that 
the pages can be notarized then.  

 
 
 


